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A New Kind of Energy-

May 16, 2013

Dear Mr. Mavis:

On March 19, 2013, pursuant to my authority as Mayor, I designated both you and Clay Bird to
the United States Olympic Committee (“USOC”) as my authorized representatives, and also,
designated you as my primary point of contact with the USOC to advance the City of Tulsa’s
interest in bidding for the 2024 Summer Olympic and Paralympic Games. On April 3, 2013, the
USOC’s Chief Executive Officer acknowledged such designation by informing me that the
USOC would “follow-up accordingly with Mr. Mavis on additional information regarding the
scope, concept and IOC (International Olympic Committee) technical requirements.”

By this letter, I am further designating both you and Clay Bird as the City’s ad hoc “2024
Summer Games Exploratory Committee,” the membership of which may be expanded in the
future, as necessary. Solely with respect to your efforts in advancing the City’s interest in 2024
Summer Games bid, you are hereby authorized to utilize the Corporate Seal of the City of Tulsa
embossed upon a business card, containing only the language and information, as follows:

Neil Mavis

Office of the Mayor

City of Tulsa Summer Games Exploratory Committee
175 East 2nd Street

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103

Phone: 918-645-1645

Email: neilmavis@gmail.com

On behalf of the City, I appreciate your efforts to obtain the 2024 Summer Games and wish you
the best of luck regarding your continuing endeavor in this regard.

Best regards,

Dewey/F./Bartlett, Jr.
Mayor
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